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Memo
To: Concessionaire
From: Franklin County Field Days’ Board of Directors
Date: January 20, 2024


Franklin County Field Days will be directly handling food vendors for the 2024 season. We would like to thank Rick Lansing for his many years of service.

As you may already know, our fair sees 18,000 – 20,000 attendees over four days. Our fair promotes the agricultural industry and is committed to providing a fun, family-friendly atmosphere. 

Please see the enclosed application and contract. Also visit our website at https://www.franklincountyfielddays.org/ for more information. 

PO Box 136, Swanton, VT 05488
franklincountyfielddays.org
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